
Notice of Public Hearing - Town of Washington 

The Town Board of the Town of Washington, La Crosse County is holding a public hearing to 

adopt a resolution to discontinue and alter a portion [see Plat of Survey] of Cornell Road as per 

requirements defined in Chapter 82.0 Town Highways, of the Wisconsin Statues.  

Notice is hereby given that the Supervisors of the Town of Washington will hold a public 

hearing at the Town of Washington Town Hall, W1430 County Hwy H on March 14, 2018 at 

6:00 p.m. and decide upon the resolution. 

 A copy of proposed resolution and plat of survey map is posted at the Washington Town Hall 

and may be inspected prior to the hearing. 

Dated this 7
th

 day of February 2018 

Barb Muenzenberger 

Town of Washington Clerk 

 

 


